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Dear Mayor and Council
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The KARA Board of Directors is taking this opportunity to

advise you that we are strongly in support of Councillor Deb Schulte’s

motion to delay initiating the Secondary Plans for the New Community Areas

until the Natural Heritage Network is complete and that the development only be
allowed to proceed in conjunction with the employment opportunities in adjacent lands
and the identified transportation infrastructure.

We also support a financial impact analysis for both Blocks.

Sincerely,

Ken Schwenger
President, KARA





